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14 March 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students,  

 

As part of our transition to Key Stage 5 programme, Year 11 students will take part in our Sixth Form 
Experience day on Tuesday 25 March.  

 
The Sixth Form Experience Day is an important part of the “Passport to Sixth Form” programme which we 

run each year. During this day Year 11 students will have the opportunity to sample life as a Sixth Form 
student. Students will attend some lessons in the Sixth Form Base  and will spend their lunch and break times 

in the Sixth Form Base with access to the Sixth Form food hatch to purchase lunch and breaktime snacks. 

Part of their lessons will be geared towards Sixth Form learning and students will have the opportunity to ask 
Year 13 students questions to gain an insight into their Sixth Form experience. Year 11 students should 

emerge from the experience with a better understanding of the demands and expectations of Sixth Form 
life.   

 

Students will attend school as normal on this day but will be expected to be in Sixth Form dress code. Please 
find information about our Sixth Form dress code below:  

 

Although blazers are a compulsory part of our Sixth Form dress code, we do not expect that 
everyone will own a blazer at this stage so this is optional.  

 

Students are also permitted to use their mobile phones while in the Sixth Form Base.   
 

We look forward to hosting our class of 2027 and hope they enjoy this small taste of things to come.  
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Kind regards,  

  
  

Ms Osborne                                               Mrs Brown  
Assistant Headteacher                             Head of Key Stage 4   

Head of Key Stage 5     

 
 

 


